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Detachment Officers 2016-2017

Commandant ---------------------------- Danny R. Wood

                                     Phone: 336-672-2865
                                     Cell:    336-301-2299
                                     e-mail: dwood@dmp-inc.com
Senior Vice Commandant----------- Harvey L. Allred

                                     Phone: 336-629-8132

                                     Cell:    336-460-0421
                                     e-mail:  hallred56@triad.rr.com
Jr. Vice Commandant--Charles Zimmerman (Chuck)

                                     Phone: 336-431-8964
                                e-mail: chuckieboy90@yahoo.com
Judge Advocate ------------Wilbert Waldridge (Wally)

                                     Phone: 336-622-4074
                                     e-mail: wallyman@rtelco.net
Adjutant ---------------------------- William Petty (Bill)

                                      Phone: 336-889-7817

                                      Cell:    336-953-3537

                                      e-mail : tag1195@yahoo.com


Paymaster ------------------------ D. Filmore York (Fil)

                                    Phone: 336-622-2121

                                    Cell:    336-212-0223  
                                    e-mail: fyork@triad.rr.com
Chaplain -----------------------James R. Williams (Ron)

                                     Phone: 336-625-9898

                                     Cell:    336-963-3965
                                     e-mail: nchp611@aol.com
Sergeant at Arms ----------------- Gary Q. Caviness

                                     Phone: 336-879-3132
                                  e-mail: garyandphyllis@rtmc.net
Historian -------------------------------- H. Carlton Cheek

                                     Phone: 336-629-1049

                              e-mail : onehoursherry@triad.rr.com

Photographer --------------------------------- Steve Sugg
                                    Phone: 336-879-4017

                                    e-mail: sasugg@rtmc.net
Past Commandant -------------------- Harvey L. Allred

                   2009-2012  &  2013-2016              
 The Chaplains Office
   Keep all who are in harms way in your thoughts and prayers.  If any member knows of a member who is sick or hospitalized, please notify the Detachment Chaplain  Ron Williams. or one of the Detachment Officers as soon as possible. Semper Fidelis / God Bless
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MCL Meeting : If You Come We Will Feed You! Between 1815 -1900 Dinner will be served at our monthly meetings. The Meal for May will be provided by The Liberty Devil Dogs. Come join us for the camaraderie with your fellow Marines.   The Meeting will begin around 1900 and conclude NLT 2000.
May 2017 

       Family Day Picnic Saturday May 6th

Lake Lucas Shelter at Lake Lucas 1100-1400  

  Covered Dish Lunch at 1200 Noon

   Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 16th  
Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45
Installation of 2017/2018 Staff Officers 

Flag Placement – Saturday 27th 

Oaklawn Cemetery 0900 Until

Come Join Us We Could Use Your Help !!

The Downtown Asheboro Memorial Day Service is Monday May 29th at 1600 out front of the Old Court House at the Veteran’s Memorial.

Memorial Day is – Monday 29th
Retrieve Flags on Tuesday 30th @ 10:00am
June 2017
   DoNC Convention - Friday the 2nd & Saturday the 3rd at the Double Tree by Hilton in Durham, N.C.

Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 20th

      Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45
July 2017
Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 18th  
Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45

August 2017
Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 15th

      Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45
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~WELCOME GOLFERS-



                  

Thanks to the Sponsors and Teams that Participated-and-Supported us in our 13th Annual Spring Golf                 Tournament on April 22nd at Asheboro Country Club: Your Tournament Committee
                                                             This Years Sponsors
                        Affordable Furniture, Asheboro                                    In Memory of William Schmidheini                                                                                                          
                           America's Roadhouse LLC                                             Ink n' Stitches, LLC                                                                                                          
              Amick’s Superstore, Asheboro                                       James Bowland, US Army 120 Assault Helo Co.                                         
              Asheboro Garage Door                                                    Jasper & Carolyn Thomas, Thank You Marines
              Asheboro Printing Company, Harvey Wood                 Jed's Barbeque Restaurant, Asheboro
              "Bella Lan Renovations, Inc. "                                       Joe's Barber Shop, Asheboro                                              
               Byron & Carolyn Johnson, Thank You Marines         K&W Cafeteria, Asheboro
               Carolina Farmers Mutual, Tom Frazier                       McLeod Insurance Agency, Asheboro                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
  Century 21 Wilson Realty Group                                  Mike's Chicago Dog's
  Chick-Fil-A in Asheboro, Sam Ramsey                        Mid-State Toyota, Asheboro     
  Cycle Center Inc. Asheboro                                            My Circle of Friends Enrichment Center
                         Davis Martin Powell                                                        Our Hometown Newspaper
                         Elizabeth Nault In Memory of Charles Nault               Pinewood Country Club,  J.B. Davis      
       
               Fleet Painting Service                                                      PIP Printing, Asheboro     
                         Fleet Performance Graphics                                     Randall Trogdon, Charlie's Tin Shop Heating & Cooling  
                         Food Lion Hwy 49 South Asheboro, David Varner     Randleman Eye Center
                         Four Saints Brewing Company, LLC                            Randolph Medical Associates, Dr. Douglas Schultz
                         G & G Automotive Enterprise, Asheboro                     San-Felipe Mexican Restaurant  
                         In Memory of Bill Caviness USMC                               Teague Store in Erect
                         In Memory of Sheriff Maynard B. Reid Jr.                  Unique Tool & Manufacturing Company
                                                                 96th Security Force U.S. Air Force Elgin AFB                                                                                                                        
                                                   This Years Winning Teams
  1st Place Team:   Larry Furr, Austin Cook, Steve Harris and Rick Hogan 
  2nd Place Team: Tom Frazier, Barry Bunting, Andy Nelson and Dave Davis
  3rd Place Team:  Carlton Cheek, Charles Lee, Luke Hollingsworth and Nick Cromer  
                           *Donated Winnings of $100.00 back to Our League*
        Closest to the Pin on #17 Grant Lucas   Longest Drive on #18 James Cain
                50/50 Was Won By Bruce McNeil his half was $180.00
              Our Marine Corps League Members Present at Our Tournament 

      Bill Petty                                            Harvey Allred
      Carl Corning                                     Kayte Wigginton    
      Carlton Cheek

                  Mike Ingold  
      Charles Lindquist Jr.                       Pete Stephens        

      Chuck Zimmerman                          Raymond Hoover     

      Craig Wolfe                                       Ron Williams
      Danny Wood                                     Ty Hall
      Filmore York
                              Wally Waldridge
      Gary Caviness                                   Zoe Faircloth
     Thank You Asheboro Country Club for Hosting Our Tournament
  We are looking at April 21st 2018 for our Spring Tournament Next Year!
  -----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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       DoNC SVC Jeffrey D. Jones

   Will Conduct Our Installation of 2017-2018 Officers Ceremony at Our May 16th Meeting
Congratulations This Month!!

Birthday’s and Wedding Anniversary’s

      H. Carlton Cheek 3rd  Raymond & Shirley Hoover 3rd
      D. Filmore York 11th   David & Norma Arthur 8th
   Elizabeth Nault 20th    Lucky & Lesa Luckado 9th
      Craig Wolfe 28th          Claude & Betty Coltrane 15th
                                        Steve & Ann Sugg 18th
 Ty & Nancy Hall 18th  
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 Operation Remembrance,  Flags will be available    on Saturday Afternoon May 13th & 20th at the  American Legion Post 45 If you would like to stop by and pick up flags to place on Veterans Graves.              
       Contact Lucky Luckado with any questions at         336-498-7146
    [image: image8.png]Just in case you thought Memorial Day was

another excuse to get drunk or cook out.
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          In Attendance at Our April 18th Meeting
           Bill Husband                            Harvey Allred                                                                                       
           Bill Petty                                  Lucky Luckado
           Carl Corning                            Mike Ingold
           Carlton Cheek                          Mitchell Davis
           Chuck Zimmerman                  Pete Stephens
           Danny Wood                            Raymond Hoover
           Filmore York                           Ron Williams
           Gary Caviness                          Steve Sugg 

                                                             Ty Hall                                       

             Associate Members Elizabeth Nault, Kayte Wigginton 

                                          & Zoe Faircloth

         Evening Guest: DVC Chuck Stotz, Greg Callicutt                                                                  US Air Force Major Jason Williams and Priscilla Williams
                     Thanks to Everyone that Attended

           Funeral Honors Request                                                                                                                                                  Contact (HQMC)

             1-866-826-3628 or Local (703) 432-9524

You’re Funeral Director or Next of Kin Must Contact Headquarters Marine Corps Funeral Honors Section, Casualty Branch by telephone with the following information :                                                       Complete Name, SSN, Rank, Status Active, Retired or former Marine. Date of death,  place of death (City and State ). 

Family members are encouraged to provide the funeral director with a copy of the service members DD form 214 to ensure military funeral arrangements are reserved.

For more details check out the Web-Site :    www.manpower.usmc.mil 
      Search: Funeral Honors
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         Remembering Those Who Served                                                                               Memorial Day Monday May 29th 2017
                 All Gave Some, Some Gave All              

            In Memory of Jimmy H. McInnis  McInnis

          January 17, 1929 – April 28, 2008

                In Memory of Rural J. Doss
         February 19, 1924 - June 19, 2009
              In Memory of Paul F. Hansen
             June 10, 1935 – May 11, 2011

          In Memory of George F. Smith Sr.
         May 10, 1928 – December 25, 2011

         In Memory of Kenneth W. Bickell
            June 24, 1951- April 14, 2013 

      In Memory of Aaron Dean Murdock
        October 6, 1934 - August 5, 1014 

 In Memory of Sheriff Maynard B. Reid Jr.

        October 1, 1946 - January 5, 2016 

     In Memory of Charles Russell Nault
       April 22, 1923 - March 8, 2016
        In Memory of William Schmidheini
       April 18, 1944 - September 02, 2016
      In Memory of Raymond E. Moore
  September 17, 1936 - March 22, 2017
    In Memory of Elwood D. McKay (Mac)  
         June 14, 1938 - April 16, 2017
      Remember Our Eleven Fallen League Members  

              on Memorial Day, Monday May 29th                

Your Invitation to Come Join Us in May

             Upcoming Events
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                                            Family Day Picnic - Saturday 6th                               

                             At Asheboro City Lake

                    Lake Lucas Shelter, 1100-1400

                       Lunch at 1200 * Rain or Shine*
                     Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 16th
                                Social Hour / Dinner at 1815   
                                     Meeting 1900 to 2000
                              American Legion Post 45 Lanier Ave, Asheboro, N.C.

                          Flag Placement – Saturday 27th           
                           Oak Lawn Cemetery 0900..Until
                    We Could Use Your Help Come Join Us     
     Memorial Day Service - Monday 29th                               

            Downtown Asheboro Starts at 1600                      
                        Out front of the Old Court House
                 At the Veterans Memorial
            Flag Retrieval at Oak Lawn Cemetery - Tuesday May 30th @ 1000 
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      Department of North Carolina
Marine Corps League

2017
Department Convention
 SCHEDULE OF EVENTS

Doubletree by Hilton Raleigh Durham Airport located at 4810 Page Creek Lane, Durham, NC 27703. For reservations call 919-941-6000 – Reservation code is MSM
The uniform of the day will be the Short Sleeve Undress uniform or other appropriate Marine Corps League dress. *Keep in mind that you are in proper MCL uniform by simply wearing your Marine Corps League cover.

  WEEKEND AGENDA
 
FRIDAY, 2 JUNE
1500 – 1930 

Registration for MCL and MODD (MODD ends at 1900)

1700 – 2200 

Hospitality Room Open

TBD 
 

DoNC By-Laws Meeting 

1730-1830

MOY Committee Meeting

1900-2100 

North Carolina Pack 25th Anniversary Grand Growl 

2130-2200

North Carolina Pack DOY Committee Meeting 

SATURDAY, 3 JUNE
0800 – 1200 

Registration 

0830 – 1200 

DoNC Business Meeting 

1200 – 1300 

Lunch – Buffet/On your own

1300 – 1600 

DoNC Business Meeting & Officer Elections

TBD


WOY Committee Meeting (Room TBD)

1800 – 1900 

Cocktail Social with cash bar 

1900 – 2200 

Banquet & Installation of Officers  

2200 – 2300 

Hospitality Room 

SUNDAY, 4 JUNE  

0900 – 1000 

DoNC Staff Meeting
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         Corporal Johnny A. Williamson Detachment #1165

Marine Corps League Monthly Meeting Held April 18, 2017
At the American Legion Post 45 Asheboro, N.C.

         There were a total of 24 in attendance 17 members, 3 associate members and 4 guests.

Commandant, Danny Wood, called the meeting to order at 1900 hours.

Sergeant-at-Arms Cary Caviness opened the meeting with everyone saying The Pledge of Allegiance while saluting our flag.

           Chaplain Ron Williams gave the opening prayer.

Commandant Danny Wood called for Sergeant-at-Arms to secure quarters.     

Sergeant-at-Arms declared the meeting open for official business.  Danny asked for the roll call of officers present.

1. Senior Vice Commandant – Harvey Allred _ Present

2. Junior Vice – Chuck Zimmerman  _Present
3. Judge Advocate – Wally Waldridge- Excused Absent 
4. Adjutant – Bill Petty _ Present 

5. Paymaster – Filmore York _Present
6. Chaplain –  _Ron Williams_ Present 
7. Sgt. at Arms – Gary Caviness _ Present




Introduction of Guests 


North Central District Vice Commandant Chuck Stotzt, Greg Callicutt, Ron Williams’ son Air Force Major Jason Williams, and Ron's wife Pricilla Williams. 

Greg Callicutt said that he was from this area and he served In the Marine Corps from 2002 thru 2011 in the Military Police and the first 4 years he was detached to Marine 1 in Washington DC with President Bush. Then he was transferred to 29 Palms. 

Jason Williams said that he graduated from the Citadel in Charleston SC. He was commissioned a second lieutenant in the Air Force and was first stationed at Laughlin Air Force base in Texas. Then with the Army in Iraq, and then two years in Italy, then went back to Iraq with the Marines, and then went to Keesler Air Force base in Mississippi. He said he was deployed to Afghanistan, and then Air Force Base in Turkey, then Wright-Patterson Air Force base, and then back to Afghanistan, then Mountain Home Air Force Base Idaho, and now he is at Eglin Air Force base in Florida. 

Chuck Stotz said that on June 2nd and 3rd the Department Convention in Durham. Then he said other than that he was from the government and that he was here to help.


Ron’s wife Pricilla had nothing to say!

          Application for membership







         None

Members or Family Members Sick or in Distress.

Lucky said that Bill Beeson fell off the back of a trailer and broke his arm and nose, but he was doing okay now.

Ron Williams said that a friend that he had known since the 2nd grade had passed away.

I told everybody that I had called Ken Jalbert to see how was doing after his stroke, and his son told me that Mac McKay was admitted to Hospice this past weekend and died on Sunday.

Bill Husband said that a Marine friend of his from Ramseur died last Saturday and that he was 4th Marine Division in WWII.

Carlton Cheek said that his daughter Sherrie fell and broke her arm and now he said that put extra duty on him at the cleaners.

Danny asked for a report from Gary Caviness on his health and Gary said that he was good.

Fil said that Wally’s wife Eva had another cancer count and it was now down to 75 and she had another treatment today. 

Zoe said that Beth Angel with "Go Dog Go" program that raises money for service dogs for veterans. She was in Florida taking care of her mother and step father, while she was away someone had broken the window out of the store she has on North Fayetteville Street.    

                                                             Report of Officers


Harvey told everybody about the our upcoming golf tournament and the number of teams and sponsors and asked everyone to talk to the sponsors that had not been contacted yet. He told about David Varner at Food Lion and everything that they were donating this year and about K&W Cafeteria that is going to furnish lunch for all the golfers and volunteers. He mentioned that Jed’s BBQ Restaurant in Asheboro would be making sausage, egg, and cheese sandwiches this year.


Jason Williams asked if he could go ahead and pickup the checks for the winning team now.


Harvey asked for volunteers to help with the golf tournament.


Fil told about the check to the Wounded Warriors from our bowling fundraiser, it was returned from them with no explanation, and after speaking with them he was supposed to receive information on where to send it next time. He said that if anybody was going to Camp Lejeune you could hand deliver it.

     Harvey said that he would submit an application for a brick for Mac McKay. He said that so far we already have 10 applications in for our deceased members.      

Announcements for the good of the League

 
Carlton Cheek gave the nominations that he received for our 2017-2018 Staff Officers as Commandant-Harvey Allred, Senior Vice Commandant-Danny Wood, Junior Vice Commandant-Chuck Zimmerman, Judge Advocate-Pete Stephens.

    Harvey asked if anyone else wanted to be nominated for any of the 4 positions.

   Ty Hall made a motion that the nominations be closed and it was 2nd voted on and approved.  


Zoe said that the Veterans Council Meeting is on the first Monday in May at 7pm in the AmVets building, parking is available in the bicentennial park .

   Harvey mentioned the Asheboro Fall Festival coming up October 7th & 8th and asked if anyone would be interested in participating with us having a MCL booth. Think about it we can table the issue and decide at a later date we still have time.

Danny closed the meeting with the singing of the 1st verse of the Marine's Hymn.

Commandant asked our Sergeant-at-Arms to lead us in the hand salute of our national colors.


Chaplain Ron Williams gave the closing prayer.

       Senior Vice Commandant Harvey Allred preformed his last duty of the day.

      Sergeant-at-Arms Gary Caviness declared this meeting closed until our next meeting on May 16, 2017 

     50/50 winner was Bill Husband. He kept $24 and $25 went to the league.   

Respectfully submitted this day of May 16, 2017

Adjutant______________________________________________

                                                        Bill Petty

Accepted by Commandant________________________________ 

                                                                Danny Wood 
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Cpl. Johnny A. Williamson Detachment #1165
Marine Corps League

Meeting: 3rd Tuesday of every month.
Place: American Legion Post 45, Lanier St. Asheboro
1800-1900 Camaraderie and meal.
1900-2000 Meeting
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